Allerton Grange School

Road Safety Awareness

Be a considerate driver
Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane
Be respectful of our local residents

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, for cleaner air!



Talbot Avenue Leeds LS17 6SF Headteacher: Mr M Roper

Tel: 0113 393 0304
Email: agadmin@allertongrange.com
www.allertongrange.com
Allerton Grange School
@ Allerton_Grange

Our ref: CDO/RHA/Y7

15 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 7 Parents' Welcome Evening

We would like to formally invite you to our annual Year 7 Parents' Welcome Evening, which takes place on Tuesday 21 September (5:30-6:30pm).

This is an opportunity for you to be introduced to key members of staff, and for us to share with you some useful information. Your child will then be able to take you on a short tour of the building should you wish. As part of the tour, you will have the opportunity to drop into their form classroom, where you will be able to meet and chat to their form tutor.

Please note that families should not attend in parties greater than four.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

C. Don on

Mr C Donlon Assistant Headteacher Mrs L Hosty KS3 Leader

















